
 

 

 
 

 Monday 11th October 2021 
  

 
Raising & Giving (RAG) Week 11-15 October 2021 

Non-Uniform Day for Years 7 – 11 : Friday 15th October 2021  
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
  
As part of the Sixth Form’s Raising & Giving activities, we are fundraising to support our two chosen 
charities: Mind and Disability Initiative.  Mind is a national charity that provides support to empower anyone 
experiencing a mental health problem. Disability Initiative is a local charity based in Camberley, which is 
an established charity for disabled adults that specialises in the provision of disability services for adults 
with physical disabilities and/or acquired brain damage.  
 
For the last two years, we have been unable to hold RAG Week due to the restrictions caused by Covid-
19. As well as cake and sweet sales every break and lunchtime throughout the week, this year we have 
recycled some old, favourite activities alongside new ones.   
 
Monday – Sponge throwing and Pie tossing (at the teachers) – 50p a throw or 3 throws for £1 
Tuesday – Mini Olympics - 50p per event or 3 events for £1 
Wednesday – The Lip-Sync Challenge - £1 admission to watch 
Thursday – Years 10 – 13 Thrift Shop (free entry and items from £1 to £5) and Year 7- 9 Just Dance - £1 
admission 
Friday – Years 7 to 11 Non-uniform day (Please see below)  
 
The week will end with a whole-school non-uniform day on Friday 15th October.  We request that students 
from years 7 - 11 make a £2 contribution to be made via www.ParentPay.com. If you would like to donate 
further to our two charities then you will be able to do so via ParentPay as well.   
 
Please ensure that your child wears appropriate clothing on the day.  Clothing should always be respectful 
of our school core values. Normal lessons will take place on Friday and students are expected to bring 
all necessary equipment, including PE kits if needed.   
 
Thank you for supporting our charities.  We see it as an important feature of our Catholic mission to look 
after and provide for those in need.   
 
Yours sincerely,  
  
Luke Stephens, Sophie Snell, Georgia Brown, Kezia Stanford and Molly Boughtflower    
The Senior Student Team 

http://www.parentpay.com/

